Palau

Visitors Authority
P. O. Box 256, Koror, Republic of Palau 96940
Tel: (680) 488-2793/1930 Fax: (680) 488-1453

kadoi@pristineparadisepalau.com

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Date of Issue: August 18. 2017 RFP No.: PVA-002-2017

The Palau Visitors Authority on behalf of the Government of Palau is soliciting interested individuals or
companies to provide services for the Palau Visitors Authority Marketing and Promotion Materials
development. Interested individuals or companies may obtain copies of the specifications by contacting
the Palau Visitors Authority during Government working hours (8:00 am to 5:00 pm) Monday thru
Friday, at the above address or via PVA website announcement page.

Interested individuals or companies are requested to submit a detailed proposal with supporting
documents in accordance with the Request for Proposal to the following address:

Managing Director

Palau Visitors Authority

P.O. Box 256

Koror, Republic of Palau 96940
RFP NO.: PVA-002-2017

Award of contract is subject to the availability of funds. Palau Visitors Authority reserves the right to
cancel this RFP and reject any or all proposals in its interest and to reissue an amended RFP.

A successful contractor must comply with local business laws and shall be subject to applicable Republic
of Palau taxes and fees.

Proposals must be submitted in one (1) original and one (1) copy in a sealed envelope and must be
received by Palau Visitors Authority no later than Friday, September 1, 2017, which is the closing date
of this RFP. '

Proposals received before the issuance date and after the closing date of this RFP will not be considered.

A

Kadoi Ruluked, Acting Managing Director




